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8 February 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have been extremely fortunate to have secured a heavily subsidised educational visit to Bolling 
Hall on Wednesday 27th February for Hawking and Thursday 28th February for Sharman class. 
It is part of a Bradford project “Bringing Literacy to Life” and our school has been successful with 
its application. 
 
This visit is linked to the children’s new topic, ‘Would you prefer to live in Bradford or Kenya?’ They 
will be fully immersed in this time period with a range of oracy based activities that will further 
deepen their understanding of African life. This unique opportunity will let the children explore a 
Tudor style period building, which will help them in their topic lessons.  
 
Due to the subsidy, the visit will only cost £2 per child. This will need to be paid via Parent Pay. 
However, if we do not receive sufficient contributions the visit will not be able to take place. 
 
This barcode is for this trip only and should only be used once. 
 
Please could you pay via Parent Pay no later than Wednesday 20th February 2019. 
 
Thank you 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Year 2 Team 
 
 


